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McV Foundation Receives Federal Tax Exemption

McV News
March 26, 2024

We are pleased to announce that the McConnell Valdés Foundation, Inc. has officially been granted tax exempt status
by the Internal Revenue Service (IRS), under section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code (IRC), as a public
charitable organization. This is a significant accomplishment for the Foundation and an important first step as it
seeks to establish itself in the nonprofit sector.

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does
not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may be
formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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